
  

November 21, 2018 
 
Ivan Hendee 
135 Packard RD 
Jericho, VT 05465 
 
Subject:  Maintenance of grease trap on premises 
 
Dear Sewer User: 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention to the importance of maintaining the grease trap(s) on your property.   
The Town of Bristol contracts with the Vermont Utility Management Services (VTUMS) to maintain the 
Bristol Core Area Sewer System.  Through their routine maintenance of the system, they are finding 
excessive amounts of grease and oil in the septic tank.  Not only does this add costs to the system to have it 
pumped out more frequently, it jeopardizes the function of the entire system and can cause it to fail.  Failure 
of the public sewer system could be catastrophic and costly for all the businesses and residents connected to 
it.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Bristol Core Area Sewer Ordinance for your review.  Please take particular note of 
Article 7, which requires that the property owner provide the Town with records of maintenance of these 
preliminary treatment facilities.  We strongly recommend that grease traps be cleaned at least monthly.  We 
also request that records documenting this maintenance be provided to the Town quarterly based on the 
following schedule:   
 

Quarter Date Due 
January, February, March April 15 

April, May, June July 15 
July, August, September October 15 

October, November, December January 15 
 
For guidance and best practices on how to properly maintain your grease trap and maintain regular 
maintenance records, please contact a trusted plumber or a septic service provider.   You can also contact us 
at 453-2410 or town@bristolvt.org or VTUMS at (802) 377-2316 or info@vtums.com, if you have questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Capels  
Town Administrator 

Enclosure 
cc:  Jen Myers, Town Clerk and Treasurer 
 Sharon Lucia, Administrative Assistant 
 VTUMS 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 
P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 
(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  
www.bristolvt.org 

 



  

November 21, 2018 
 
 
Snap's Restaurant 
24 Main St 
Bristol, VT 05443 
 
Subject:  Maintenance of grease trap on premises 
 
Dear Sewer User: 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention to the importance of maintaining the grease trap(s) on your property.   
The Town of Bristol contracts with the Vermont Utility Management Services (VTUMS) to maintain the 
Bristol Core Area Sewer System.  Through their routine maintenance of the system, they are finding 
excessive amounts of grease and oil in the septic tank.  Not only does this add costs to the system to have it 
pumped out more frequently, it jeopardizes the function of the entire system and can cause it to fail.  Failure 
of the public sewer system could be catastrophic and costly for all the businesses and residents connected to 
it.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Bristol Core Area Sewer Ordinance for your review.  Please take particular note of 
Article 7, which requires that the property owner provide the Town with records of maintenance of these 
preliminary treatment facilities.  We strongly recommend that grease traps be cleaned at least monthly.  We 
also request that records documenting this maintenance be provided to the Town quarterly based on the 
following schedule:   
 

Quarter Date Due 
January, February, March April 15 

April, May, June July 15 
July, August, September October 15 

October, November, December January 15 
 
For guidance and best practices on how to properly maintain your grease trap and maintain regular 
maintenance records, please contact a trusted plumber or a septic service provider.   You can also contact us 
at 453-2410 or town@bristolvt.org or VTUMS at (802) 377-2316 or info@vtums.com, if you have questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Capels  
Town Administrator 

Enclosure 
cc:  Jen Myers, Town Clerk and Treasurer 
 Sharon Lucia, Administrative Assistant 
 VTUMS 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 
P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 
(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  
www.bristolvt.org 

 



  

November 21, 2018 
 
 
Treefort 
PO Box 248 
Bristol, VT 05443 
 
Subject:  Maintenance of grease trap on premises 
 
Dear Sewer User: 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention to the importance of maintaining the grease trap(s) on your property.   
The Town of Bristol contracts with the Vermont Utility Management Services (VTUMS) to maintain the 
Bristol Core Area Sewer System.  Through their routine maintenance of the system, they are finding 
excessive amounts of grease and oil in the septic tank.  Not only does this add costs to the system to have it 
pumped out more frequently, it jeopardizes the function of the entire system and can cause it to fail.  Failure 
of the public sewer system could be catastrophic and costly for all the businesses and residents connected to 
it.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Bristol Core Area Sewer Ordinance for your review.  Please take particular note of 
Article 7, which requires that the property owner provide the Town with records of maintenance of these 
preliminary treatment facilities.  We strongly recommend that grease traps be cleaned at least monthly.  We 
also request that records documenting this maintenance be provided to the Town quarterly based on the 
following schedule:   
 

Quarter Date Due 
January, February, March April 15 

April, May, June July 15 
July, August, September October 15 

October, November, December January 15 
 
For guidance and best practices on how to properly maintain your grease trap and maintain regular 
maintenance records, please contact a trusted plumber or a septic service provider.   You can also contact us 
at 453-2410 or town@bristolvt.org or VTUMS at (802) 377-2316 or info@vtums.com, if you have questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Capels  
Town Administrator 

Enclosure 
cc:  Jen Myers, Town Clerk and Treasurer 
 Sharon Lucia, Administrative Assistant 
 VTUMS 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 
P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 
(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  
www.bristolvt.org 

 



  

November 21, 2018 
 
Andrew Smith 
Cubber's 
8 Main St 
Bristol, VT 05443 
 
Subject:  Maintenance of grease trap on premises 
 
Dear Sewer User: 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention to the importance of maintaining the grease trap(s) on your property.   
The Town of Bristol contracts with the Vermont Utility Management Services (VTUMS) to maintain the 
Bristol Core Area Sewer System.  Through their routine maintenance of the system, they are finding 
excessive amounts of grease and oil in the septic tank.  Not only does this add costs to the system to have it 
pumped out more frequently, it jeopardizes the function of the entire system and can cause it to fail.  Failure 
of the public sewer system could be catastrophic and costly for all the businesses and residents connected to 
it.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Bristol Core Area Sewer Ordinance for your review.  Please take particular note of 
Article 7, which requires that the property owner provide the Town with records of maintenance of these 
preliminary treatment facilities.  We strongly recommend that grease traps be cleaned at least monthly.  We 
also request that records documenting this maintenance be provided to the Town quarterly based on the 
following schedule:   
 

Quarter Date Due 
January, February, March April 15 

April, May, June July 15 
July, August, September October 15 

October, November, December January 15 
 
For guidance and best practices on how to properly maintain your grease trap and maintain regular 
maintenance records, please contact a trusted plumber or a septic service provider.   You can also contact us 
at 453-2410 or town@bristolvt.org or VTUMS at (802) 377-2316 or info@vtums.com, if you have questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Capels  
Town Administrator 

Enclosure 
cc:  Jen Myers, Town Clerk and Treasurer 
 Sharon Lucia, Administrative Assistant 
 VTUMS 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 
P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 
(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  
www.bristolvt.org 

 



  

November 21, 2018 
 
William Viens 
2063 West Shore Rd 
Salisbury, VT 05769 
 
Subject:  Maintenance of grease trap on premises 
 
Dear Sewer User: 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention to the importance of maintaining the grease trap(s) on your property.   
The Town of Bristol contracts with the Vermont Utility Management Services (VTUMS) to maintain the 
Bristol Core Area Sewer System.  Through their routine maintenance of the system, they are finding 
excessive amounts of grease and oil in the septic tank.  Not only does this add costs to the system to have it 
pumped out more frequently, it jeopardizes the function of the entire system and can cause it to fail.  Failure 
of the public sewer system could be catastrophic and costly for all the businesses and residents connected to 
it.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Bristol Core Area Sewer Ordinance for your review.  Please take particular note of 
Article 7, which requires that the property owner provide the Town with records of maintenance of these 
preliminary treatment facilities.  We strongly recommend that grease traps be cleaned at least monthly.  We 
also request that records documenting this maintenance be provided to the Town quarterly based on the 
following schedule:   
 

Quarter Date Due 
January, February, March April 15 

April, May, June July 15 
July, August, September October 15 

October, November, December January 15 
 
For guidance and best practices on how to properly maintain your grease trap and maintain regular 
maintenance records, please contact a trusted plumber or a septic service provider.   You can also contact us 
at 453-2410 or town@bristolvt.org or VTUMS at (802) 377-2316 or info@vtums.com, if you have questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Capels  
Town Administrator 

Enclosure 
cc:  Jen Myers, Town Clerk and Treasurer 
 Sharon Lucia, Administrative Assistant 
 VTUMS 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 
P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 
(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  
www.bristolvt.org 

 



  

November 21, 2018 
 
 
Sheun Lai Poon 
c/o Wokky's 
17 Main St 
Bristol, VT 05443 
 
Subject:  Maintenance of grease trap on premises 
 
Dear Sewer User: 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention to the importance of maintaining the grease trap(s) on your property.   
The Town of Bristol contracts with the Vermont Utility Management Services (VTUMS) to maintain the 
Bristol Core Area Sewer System.  Through their routine maintenance of the system, they are finding 
excessive amounts of grease and oil in the septic tank.  Not only does this add costs to the system to have it 
pumped out more frequently, it jeopardizes the function of the entire system and can cause it to fail.  Failure 
of the public sewer system could be catastrophic and costly for all the businesses and residents connected to 
it.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Bristol Core Area Sewer Ordinance for your review.  Please take particular note of 
Article 7, which requires that the property owner provide the Town with records of maintenance of these 
preliminary treatment facilities.  We strongly recommend that grease traps be cleaned at least monthly.  We 
also request that records documenting this maintenance be provided to the Town quarterly based on the 
following schedule:   
 

Quarter Date Due 
January, February, March April 15 

April, May, June July 15 
July, August, September October 15 

October, November, December January 15 
 
For guidance and best practices on how to properly maintain your grease trap and maintain regular 
maintenance records, please contact a trusted plumber or a septic service provider.   You can also contact us 
at 453-2410 or town@bristolvt.org or VTUMS at (802) 377-2316 or info@vtums.com, if you have questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Capels  
Town Administrator 

Enclosure 
cc:  Jen Myers, Town Clerk and Treasurer 
 Sharon Lucia, Administrative Assistant 
 VTUMS 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 
P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 
(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  
www.bristolvt.org 

 



  

November 21, 2018 
 
 
Savoure'LLC 
26 Main St 
Bristol, VT 05443 
 
Subject:  Maintenance of grease trap on premises 
 
Dear Sewer User: 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention to the importance of maintaining the grease trap(s) on your property.   
The Town of Bristol contracts with the Vermont Utility Management Services (VTUMS) to maintain the 
Bristol Core Area Sewer System.  Through their routine maintenance of the system, they are finding 
excessive amounts of grease and oil in the septic tank.  Not only does this add costs to the system to have it 
pumped out more frequently, it jeopardizes the function of the entire system and can cause it to fail.  Failure 
of the public sewer system could be catastrophic and costly for all the businesses and residents connected to 
it.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Bristol Core Area Sewer Ordinance for your review.  Please take particular note of 
Article 7, which requires that the property owner provide the Town with records of maintenance of these 
preliminary treatment facilities.  We strongly recommend that grease traps be cleaned at least monthly.  We 
also request that records documenting this maintenance be provided to the Town quarterly based on the 
following schedule:   
 

Quarter Date Due 
January, February, March April 15 

April, May, June July 15 
July, August, September October 15 

October, November, December January 15 
 
For guidance and best practices on how to properly maintain your grease trap and maintain regular 
maintenance records, please contact a trusted plumber or a septic service provider.   You can also contact us 
at 453-2410 or town@bristolvt.org or VTUMS at (802) 377-2316 or info@vtums.com, if you have questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Capels  
Town Administrator 

Enclosure 
cc:  Jen Myers, Town Clerk and Treasurer 
 Sharon Lucia, Administrative Assistant 
 VTUMS 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 
P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 
(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  
www.bristolvt.org 

 



  

November 21, 2018 
 
 
Drink Pink 
c/o Bob Cat Restaurant 
5 Main St 
Bristol, VT 05443 
 
Subject:  Maintenance of grease trap on premises 
 
Dear Sewer User: 
 
I am writing to bring to your attention to the importance of maintaining the grease trap(s) on your property.   
The Town of Bristol contracts with the Vermont Utility Management Services (VTUMS) to maintain the 
Bristol Core Area Sewer System.  Through their routine maintenance of the system, they are finding 
excessive amounts of grease and oil in the septic tank.  Not only does this add costs to the system to have it 
pumped out more frequently, it jeopardizes the function of the entire system and can cause it to fail.  Failure 
of the public sewer system could be catastrophic and costly for all the businesses and residents connected to 
it.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Bristol Core Area Sewer Ordinance for your review.  Please take particular note of 
Article 7, which requires that the property owner provide the Town with records of maintenance of these 
preliminary treatment facilities.  We strongly recommend that grease traps be cleaned at least monthly.  We 
also request that records documenting this maintenance be provided to the Town quarterly based on the 
following schedule:   
 

Quarter Date Due 
January, February, March April 15 

April, May, June July 15 
July, August, September October 15 

October, November, December January 15 
 
For guidance and best practices on how to properly maintain your grease trap and maintain regular 
maintenance records, please contact a trusted plumber or a septic service provider.   You can also contact us 
at 453-2410 or town@bristolvt.org or VTUMS at (802) 377-2316 or info@vtums.com, if you have questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Capels  
Town Administrator 

Enclosure 
cc:  Jen Myers, Town Clerk and Treasurer 
 Sharon Lucia, Administrative Assistant 
 VTUMS 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

1 South Street 
P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 
(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 

townadmin@bristolvt.org  
www.bristolvt.org 

 


